Proclamation
FFamily Boctor Bay

Family Doctor Day highlights the hard work and important role of family
doctors across Nova Scotia who provide care designed to treat patients
with a wide range of needs; and,

family medicine is a specialty designed to care for patients throughout
their lives and medical needs, which creates a long-term connection
between patients and their family doctor; and,

family doctors are certified medical specialists and are trained to assess a
patient’s complete health picture, while also acting as confidantes,
advocates, healthcare navigators and leaders.

THEREFORE I, Tim Houston, Premier of Nova Scotia, do herby proclaim May 19th, 2025,
to be “Family Doctor Day” in the Province of Nova Scotia.

P

Honourable Tim Houston
Premier of Nova Scotia

Signed at Halifax, Nova Scotia




